
 

 

 

DATED: 14/12/2023 

 

TO WHOM SO EVER IT MAY CONCERN 

 

This is to inform you that we have started NABL Entry Level application three 

months before and quality manager has resigned his job. Due to that, we were not 

able to track the NABL application on time & we have recovered the Credentials 

now. Please Consider & we are ready to complete the application as soon as possible. 

Kindly accept & do the need. 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 

MANAGING PARTNER  

 


